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August 25, 2015 
 
Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
Board of Supervisors 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA  94102-4689 
 
Dear Ms. Calvillo: 
 
Attached please find an original copy of the proposed resolution for the Board of Supervisors approval, which will allow the 
Children and Families Commission to modify a contract with the Children’s Council of San Francisco not to exceed 
$27,063,776 from July 1, 2015 to June 30, 2016 to manage the Preschool for All subsidies for eligible children. 
 
The Children and Families Commission would like to have this contract amendment in place by October 1, 2015 to ensure 
that there will be no disruption in processing the preschool subsidies for the young children of the City.  
 
The following is a list of accompanying documents: 

 Proposed contract modification resolution 

 Ethics Form 126 

 Current Children’s Council of San Francisco contract 
 
The following person may be contacted regarding this matter: Jonathan Rubinsky, 415-554-8966 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Laurel Kloomok 
Executive Director, Children and Families Commission 

 
 


